Alta Vista/NWCSI August Event for Teachers

August 22, 2006, 9:00 – 2:00
Parents as Partners

What does this mean for teachers and administrators?

Guest Speaker - Henry Contant

 Executive Director of the Society of Christian Schools in BC 

Although we acknowledge that Christian schools ought to partner with parents in the education of their children, parents and teachers/ administrators don’t often know what that partnership ought to look like. Problems can occur when either parents or school staff doesn’t understand their responsibility or know how to be supportive of each other in this unique partnership.  This practical workshop explores the parent/school partnership relationship at Pre-school, Elementary School, Middle School, and High School levels. 

The workshop focuses on …

· how to establish the partnership relationship immediately and nurture its development during the years the family journeys with your school.

· developing a written parent – partnership covenant that is re-visited and evaluated regularly.

· three different paradigms of a Home & School partnership, and challenges staff to examine which is their preferred paradigm.

· providing strategies for how school personnel can avoid be confrontational with parents 

· sharing practical ideas for how to strengthen the home-school relationship at the K-12 level

· how to successfully integrate new families into your school community

· understanding the positive and negative impact of the parent “multiplier effect”

· how to deal with controversial issues 

· sharing a vision for how a school could to organize a parent –partnership conference

Where:
Mount Vernon - Faith Community Fellowship, 1427 Monte Vista Dr.
Cost:

$10 per participant – Lunch & other refreshments will be provided
Contact:
Elaine Brouwer, Regional Coordinator - Avcelaine@comcast.net, 206



524 2262, 1719 NE 50th St., Seattle, WA 98105
*Washington State Clock hours Available (4.5)
The purpose of the NWCSI ‘August Event’ is to stimulate and facilitate a cross-Region discussion of our mission as Christian schools as well as ways to implement that mission.  While a special invitation is extended to teachers or administrators new to our Region, we solicit a broader representation from our Regional schools to facilitate a richer outcome.











